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It has been a while since we have sent out a newsletter due to the pandemic. We hope 

that all of our neighbors – both old and new – are doing well. The LCA has continued to 

work on your behalf when needed and continues to use Next Door and 

www.lynnfieldcivicassociation.com to communicate any necessary information to you. 

Next Door is the quickest way for us to share information so please join. We are once 

again collecting our annual dues of only $25 per household (see included letter). 

 

Thank you to the Brackney family for hosting the Lynnfield Little 

Free Library! You can visit the library at Ridgeland & Homewood 

to take and enjoy a book or to leave a book for someone else to 

borrow. Visit https://littlefreelibrary.org/ourmap/ to see where 

more little free libraries are in our area. 

 

Thank you to all of our neighbors who work so hard to maintain 

their homes and to decorate them so beautifully. We receive many 

compliments from those who walk/run through Lynnfield. 

 

 

 
 

If You Smell Natural Gas…  Because natural gas is colorless and odorless, a harmless but 

strong-smelling ingredient called "mercaptan" has been added to draw attention to any leak that might 

occur. If you smell this strong odor, or you suspect a natural gas leak, take action right away: 

• Immediately extinguish all open flames. 

• Alert those in proximity of the potential danger and evacuate the area.  

• Do not touch any light switches, do not use the phone, and do not use a flashlight as you leave. 

Avoid any actions that could cause a spark.  

• Never try to fix a leaking natural gas pipeline or extinguish a natural gas fire. 

• Do not start or turn off any motorized equipment.  

• Do not attempt to find the source of a potential leak or to repair a leak. 

• Move a safe distance away from the area and call your natural gas delivery company, or call 

911 to report the location of the natural gas odor.  

• Stay away from the area until trained professionals arrive to make it safe. 

Remember, if you smell gas, leave your home first, THEN call 1-302-454-0317. 
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Annual Lynnfield/Webster Farm Yard Sale 
will be held on Saturday, September 18st 

(No need to register) 

Please post on NextDoor Lynnfield if you plan to participate by selling items at your home 

 so neighbors will know to stop on by! Advertised in Delaware News journal, Craigs List and NextDoor. 

LCA Executive Board: 
President: Cathy Curry 
Vice-President: Sande Caton 
Treasurer:  Mary Jo Lobosco 
Secretary:   Karen Eckert 

LCA District Street Representatives: 
Lower Homewood: David Landow, 25 Homewood 
Lower Ridgeland: Steve Lafferty, 125 Ridgeland 
Upper Homewood: Katelyn Smigo, 125 Carlie 
Upper Ridgeland: Callye Morrissey, 122 Carlie 
Carlie Road: Alice Collins, 105 Carlie 
Bette Road: Linda Mirante, 112 Bette  

Reminder to Dog Owners 
Please keep your dogs – even the cute 

and friendly ones -  restrained 
outdoors for their safety and for the 
safety of others and please clean up 

after your pups. 
https://www.nccde.org/229/County-Laws-Code 

Evergreen Community Waste Service Discount 

Sign up with Evergreen Waste Services to receive a 

community discount! Our current discounted rate is 

only $69 per quarter for weekly trash and recycling 

pick up & one free bulk item per week. Plus optional 

yard waste services. Be sure to ask for the Lynnfield 

rate when you set up your account. Call 302-635-7055. 

LCA 2021 Annual Dues Collection 
Please submit your 2021 LCA dues of $25 per 

household to your District Rep or to our Treasurer 

(Mary Jo LoBosco – ### Homewood) or one of 

our other LCA Board Members. Membership is 

voluntary, but the services that it pays for such as 

snow removal are necessary. Thank you! 

Nextdoor: Private Social Media 

Network for your Neighborhood

Important: The LCA uses our Nextdoor site to 

share important information quickly with 

Lynnfield neighbors. Sign up today at 

nextdoor.com or ask us to send you a 

request to join. 

Safety Reminder 
The NCCPD has seen an increase in thefts from motor vehicles and thefts of motor vehicles 

throughout all of NCC. Secure your vehicles and avoid leaving valuables in unattended 

vehicles. Report all theft or suspicious behavior to the NCCPD – call 911. 



 
 

Annual Dues Collection 2021 
 

Dear Neighbors,  

Our membership dues collection drive runs from September through November 1, 

2019. Our membership dues are used to pay community expenses (not covered by 

individual households) such as providing snow plowing for our neighborhood streets, the 

street lights at the neighborhood entrances, and the cost associated with our website. 

Our membership dues are once again only $25 annually.  By paying your dues, you are 

considered a member of the Lynnfield Civic Association and will be able to vote on 

community issues at our general meetings. If you are unable to contribute due to financial 

hardship, please contact a member of the board. We can also accept “Pay It Forward” 

donations to take the burden off of another neighbor. It is our goal every year to have 

100% participation in our membership dues drive. Please submit your membership dues 

to Mary Jo LoBosco, our Treasurer, at 123 Homewood Road or to your District/Street 

Representative as soon as possible.  Payments may be made by check (payable to 

Lynnfield Civic Association) or cash. Please check out our website at 

www.lynnfieldcivicassociation.com or our NextDoor site for more information about what’s 

happening in our community. 

Thank you in advance for your payment, your time and your community support! 

Lynnfield Civic Association Board Members  

2021 LCA Annual Membership 

Dues Receipt of Payment 

 
 

Member Copy 
 
 
 2021 LCA Annual Membership 

Dues Receipt of Payment 

 
 

LCA Copy 
 
 

http://www.lynnfieldcivicassociation.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

New Castle Code Enforcement & Property Maintenance 

For more information (or larger print) go to: 

https://www.nccde.org/250/Code-Enforcement-Property-Maintenance 

https://www.nccde.org/253/Property-Maintenance-Violations 

 

https://www.nccde.org/250/Code-Enforcement-Property-Maintenance
https://www.nccde.org/253/Property-Maintenance-Violations

	LCA_2021_Dues Letter.pdf
	LCA_2021_Dues Letter Back Page.pdf
	LCA Newsletter_2021.pdf

